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When do the challenges start?  

Monday 6th April 2020 

Challenges will be available every 
Monday, Wednesday and Friday  

Where can I access the challenges? 

All challenges will be posted onto our social 

media sites – Facebook, Instagram and 

Twitter 

If you do not have social media, you can 

still access the challenges via email through 
your primary school.   

How do I get in touch?  

To send us your 
completed challenges, 

choose one social media 
platform, write to us but 

don’t forget to mention 

or tag Sentinus in your 
video, photo or 

comments. From there we 
will be able to share and 

comment back on the 
challenge you have 

completed.  

This is worthwhile as there 
are some wonderful prizes 

to be won! 
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